
Emails related to the outreach webinar to the tribes on the Wyoming Agreement that was held 
on Thursday April 26, 2018.  Emails document feedback from THPOs. 

 

Email dated February 23, 2017 from C Vaughn of the ACHP to S Talley regarding setting up a 
meeting to discuss the Wyoming Agreement State program. 

 

Email dated March 15, 2017 from S Talley to the Northern Arapaho THPO.  The email is a 
followup to provide information on the status of the Wyoming Agreement.  

 

Email dated March 15, 2017 from S Talley to C Vaughn of the ACHP.  The email is a followup to 
provide information on the status of the Wyoming Agreement. 

 

Email dated March 15, 2017 from STalley to E Hein.  The email is a followup to provide 
information on the status of the Wyoming Agreement. 

 

Email dated March 28, 2017 from Clair Green to Duncan White.  Email to setup a phone call to 
discuss the Wyoming Agreement. 

 

Email dated March 29, 2017 from Alvin Windy Boy to D White.  Email to setup a phone call to 
discuss the Wyoming Agreement. 

 

Email dated March 29, 2017 from Melody Henry to D White.  Email to setup a phone call to 
discuss the Wyoming Agreement. 

 

Email dated April 4, 2017 from RErickson to SPoy to discuss a call from a stakeholder regarding 
the Wyoming Agreement. 

 

Email dated April 4, 2017 from R Ortiz to D White to provide comments on the current status of 
the Wyoming Agreement. 

 



Email dated April 5, 2017 on discussions between S Talley and D White regarding 
communications with the representatives of the Northern Arapaho. 

 

 


